
The Neuro-Mapping Project - Phase 2:  
Working together towards integrated care in the 
community, for adults with neuro rehabilitative needs. 

Why is the project taking place? 

Why we need your input?

The purpose of the neuro-mapping project is to inform how services can provide a 
more streamlined journey for those with neuro-rehabilitative needs. This project will 
inform the work of the newly established HSE Community Workstream under the 
National Neuro-Rehabilitation Strategy.  The role of this Workstream is to plan how 
neurorehabilitation services can be integrated with existing community services to 
improve the patient journey for individuals requiring neuro-rehabilitation.

Your insights, wisdom and experience are 
key to finding out what is happening with 
regard to service delivery and pathways 
for people living with neuro rehabilitative 
needs in the community.  We know from 
Phase 1 of the project that there are some 
great examples of collaborative practice, 
and we know you have ideas about how 
services can improve. This is your chance 
to share your views and inform service planning.  We are also holding a session 
with service users, and we would be delighted if you could help identify people 
living with neurological conditions with neuro-rehabilitative needs who would be 
interested in engaging with this project. 

What is the neuro mapping project about? 

•	 Phase 2 of the Neuro-Mapping Project builds 
on the report and outputs of the first phase of 
the Neuro-Mapping project.  

•	 Specifically, Phase 2 aims to further 
understand the current service and 
support pathways that occur between 
existing and developing community-
services for adults with Neuro-
rehabilitative needs in CHO 2, 3 and 
6 by engaging with service users and 
service providers.  



What’s going to happen next 

How can I find out more about this work

How you can find out more and get involved 

In early 2024 we will be carrying out briefing sessions and workshops with 
service users and service providers in CHO 3, and we will then continue our 
engagement in CHO 2 & 6. 

•	 Please contact Nicola at nomalley@nai.ie or 083 375 9666 if you have any 
questions or would like to find out more about the project.  

 
•	 You can also find out more on the Neuromapping Project webpage 

•	 A briefing session about the Neuro-Mapping Project will take place for 
service-providers in CHO 3 on Wednesday 10th January 2024. You can 
register for this session here.

•	 We will then be holding workshops with service-providers whose services 
contribute to the neuro-rehabilitative needs of people with neurological 
conditions.  

•	 We would also like to hear from you if know of service users who might like 
to contribute to this work.  

Project Background 

The HSE, NAI and DFI are the project partners Neuro-Mapping Project.  The 
Neuro-Mapping Steering Group has been established to advise and guide the 
work and the overall governance for this project sits with the National HSE 
Neuro Rehabilitation steering group. 


